
March 12, 1996

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: Workers Compensation Insurance

Item B-1328 - Restaurant Classifications 

 

A Circular Letter to All Member Companies (C-95-27) dated December 1, 1995 announced the approval of a change in the 
classification procedure for restaurant operations.

Subsequent to our announcement of the approval of the captioned Item, we were informed that the NCCI's countrywide filing had 
been amended and Classification Code 9082 had been assigned to "Restaurant NOC" and "Caterer" in lieu of Code 9085.

The North Carolina Department of Insurance has approved an amendment to our filing and our December 1, 1995 Circular Letter 
should be corrected to show Code 9082 in lieu of Code 9085.

 

Very truly yours,

 

Jerry G. Hamrick

Workers Compensation Manager
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